
 

From the Pastor                                       January 17, 2021 
 

           We are excited about having Philip 
Moore and his wife as our special guests 
for the Couples Banquet on February 
13th at 6:00 p.m.  The cost is $20 per cou-
ple, and the sign-up sheet is in the front 
lobby.  Money is due by February 7th.   

 I BELIEVE GOD wants to strength-
en our marriages.  Pray for the banquet and plan to attend.  
We will have plenty of room to spread out in the gymnasium. 
 We want to defeat the devil on every front and bring 
glory to God during these challenging days.  After each ser-
vice someone will be in the lobby to receive your money.  
Sign up TODAY! 
 

 
 

MEN!  REMEMBER our special prayer times.   
The church will be open each Saturday from                  

6:00-7:30 p.m.  There will be no agenda.              
Simply come by the church as your schedule 
allows and pray at the altar for a few minutes.  Ease in and 
ease out.  Bring your burdens to the Lord!  Also, join in the 

conference room at 9:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. on Sundays. 
 

 
 

PRAY MUCH for the ROOF PROJECT.  We would 
love to have the funds raised and to proceed with 

the needed repairs.  As God directs you, please    
consider a gift to assist.  THANK YOU. 

 

 
 

LOOKING AHEAD...We are looking forward to  
having Missionary Tim Stalcup and his family with 

us on Sunday, February 21st, during the                               
evening service. 

 



 

JOIN US in praying for our buses to begin                    
running again on February 7th (with social                  

distancing).  Sunday School teachers, be ready               
as we seek to “revive” Sunday School. 

 

 
 

Come enjoy a SPECIAL MISSIONS SERVICE with 
Pastor Tim Cruse as he presents The Shepherd’s 

Place Children’s Home ministry to us next Sunday,  
January 24th, at 6:00 p.m.  Children from the home 

will be providing the special music that night. 
 

 
 

CONTINUE TO PRAY for all families 
that are being affected by the                  

COVID-19 virus or are having other 
physical battles. 

 

 
 

Our FAITH PROMISE FOR MISSIONS for 2021 
calls for $836 per week.  We are thankful for      

everyone who has a part in world-wide                 
missions.  Pray for Caleb & Kristan as they              

continue to pursue their deputation                                   
to go to Japan. 
 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,790.00 
Faith Promise .................        815.00 
Missions ..........................          62.00 
Roof .................................        492.00 
Miscellaneous .................          34.00                                           
 

TOTAL .......................... $  7,193.00 

Serving In The Nursery:    
 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

  
Sunday Evening: 

Judy Berryman 
 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

 


